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Mrs. Howard’s

Thank you to all the parents that helped in 
the planning, providing snack, drink, and or 
paper products.  Both classes had a great 
time.  Your help during the party was greatly 
appreciated.   

Our Christmas Program date and time has 
been set.   Thursday, December 20th at 10am 
in the Church.   All preschool students will 
participate in this event.  Everyone is invited.   
We will have a small cookie and juice 
reception following.  Each student from our 
morning class will be asked to provide a 
dozen store bought cookies.   Please mark 
your calendars and plan to attend.   
Christmas Break will begin following the 
reception.   NO ADVENTURE CLUB JR. on this 
day.    

November 8th- Picture retake day
November 13th- Book Orders due
December 20th- Christmas Program

Our daily 4 this week consisted of 
the following:
ABC- dot it spot it (letter e)
Writing- writing and illustrating egg
Fine Motor- clip and match lower
and uppercase letters 
123- number spiders (one to one 
counting)  

This week we talked about spiders.
We read several books and shared
what we learned.   

We will begin our unit on Families.   
An at home project came home 
today.   Please spend sometime 
completing and returning to 
school.  

For All Saints day we visited the 
Church and lit a candle for a loved 
one.   


